

13 December 2023

Dear Valued Members,

Improvement Works at the Tennis Courts

Please be informed that a series of improvement works, included wind-breaker fence repairing, floor paving and surface painting, will be carried out at tennis courts from 15th to 25th Dec 2023. During the work period, the booking of tennis courts will be affected, and the service provided will be limited.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact our Recreation Department at 2397 4950.

Thank you very much for your kind attention.

Management Yau Yat Chuen Garden City Club

